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Subject: FW: Resignation From Housing Commission
Date: Thursday, May 16, 2024 8:22:31 AM

 

From: S.J. Daniels Sr  
Sent: Wednesday, May 15, 2024 3:45 PM
To: Hall, Jennifer (Housing Commission) <JHall@a2gov.org>
Subject: Resignation From Housing Commission
 

 
Greetings Jennifer...
 
I hope you are doing well. I am writing to give you a heads up regarding my intention to resign from
the Housing Commission. I will be at the meeting tonight and you can direct me in the next steps
from there. This has been an awesome 6 years. Thank you for all that you do for the less fortunate in
Ann Arbor.
 
Respectfully, 
 
Dr. Steven J. Daniels Sr.
 
"Live Life On Purpose!"
If GOD be for us...Who can be against us?"
Romans 8:31
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